
 
 
 

21 February 2005 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters  
 
 
I am grateful to invite you to attend an introductory meeting with 
Labour Candidate Werriwa By-election Mr Chris Hayes. The 
meeting has been organised by Abdur Rahim Mollah and Sheikh 
Imran. The re-election will be held 19 March 2005. 
 
Meeting Date: Saturday, 5th of March 2005 
Venue: Minto Mosque, Minto 
Time: 11:00am  
 
Chief Guest: Mr Chris Hayes 
Special Guest: Councillor Steven Chaytor  
 
Mr Hayes wishes to meet with the community people and he thinks this will be a great 
opportunity for everyone to interact with each other.  
 
You are cordially invited to attend the meeting. Your presence at the meeting will be highly 
appreciated. If you have any inquiries please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
MD Abdur Rahim Mollah  
Vice President ALP Minto Branch  
 
Tel: (02) 9618 3649 
Mob: 0412314011 
 
E-mail: mollah@optusnet.com.au 
 

 

From Left: Abdur Rahim Mollah (Vice-President ALP 
Minto Branch, General Secretary BWSC), MP Kevin 
Rudd (Federal Member for Griffith and Shadow 
Minister for Foreign Affairs), Chris Hayes (Labour 
Candidate Werriwa By-election)


